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Wishing everyone a wonderful 
Thanksgiving!   

Celebrate and be grateful for our many 
blessings! 

Chanticleer News 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: www.chanticleerestates.org   
Please welcome our new neighbors! 

Deidra and Bennie McNulty – 204 Chantilly Loop 

 

THANKS FOR ALL OF THOSE WHO HAVE BEEN HELPING TO 
MAINTAIN OUR FRONT ENTRANCE! 

With the exception of planting and grass cutting, maintaining our front 
entrance is our responsibility.  Please call to volunteer or just show 
up!  Call Heidi at 641-2162, Barbara at 781-3043, or Kendra at 643-

3866. 
 

CEHA 
AUDIT 

Dan Megilligan audited our books 
and was please to state that 
everything is in order and is being 
conducted according to sound and 
accepted accounting principles.  

OBEY THE LAWS 
The Sheriff’s office will 

be monitoring the 
traffic laws in our 

neighborhood. 

 

SHANE RIEDIE 
(OF SLIDELL HIGH SCHOOL) 

SIGNED WITH LSU FOR 
BASEBALL  

ON NOVEMBER 14, 2007 
GEAUX TIGERS!   

CEHA 
COVENANT 
VIOLATIONS 

There are several residents not abiding by our covenants.  You will be 
receiving letters regarding those violations.  For example, boats and trailers 
in driveways not behind fences, lack of maintenance of lots with high weeds. 

 

Do your part to keep your ditches and culverts clear of trash and debris to 
allow proper drainage of our subdivision.   

We have several culverts that are clogging.  Should you be unable to keep your 
ditches and culverts clear, a service will have to be obtained to do this for you.  

You will then be billed for those costs. 

 

DOG SAFETY 
For the safety of your dog(s) and the safety of your neighbors, please put 
your dog in your fenced yard for exercise if you can not walk them on a 

leash.  ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE NUMBER:  809-0183 

  

SAVE THE DATE! 
Our Christmas celebration will be December 15th starting 
at 7 p.m. for appetizers and drinks.  At 8:30 p.m. we will 

go to the next home for dessert and coffee.  A special 
notice will give detailed information before the date.  

President 
David Daigle 645-0418 
 
Vice President 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Secretary 
Donald Bryan 641-8186 
 
Treasurer 
Carol Bussell 781-9918 
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Glen Ashley 847-0258 
 
Beautification Committee 
Kendra Wadleigh  
643-3866 
 
Social Committee 
Kathy Daigle      645-0418 
Gerry Veth         641-2342 
Susan Mercier   690-6617 
 
Military Road Alliance 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Phone Tree 
Gerry Veth 641-2342 
 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier 690-6617 
 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley 847-0258 
 
Website 
Dan Megilligan 847-2321 
 

Please recycle! 
Please register on our 
website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
and other important 
subdivision documents.  
It’s easy and free! Go to  
www.chanticleerestates.org 
No password required. 

SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
Put news for the next 

newsletter in my mailbox 
or email me at  

lashley@steeglaw.com 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, FEBUARY 12TH. 

The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard (First 
Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 
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